
 
 

 
Australian Marriage Equality, PO Box 158, Broadway NSW 2007, Australia 

www.australianmarriageequality.com 
 

 

29th of June, 2010 

Sydney, Australia 

 
Jóhanna Sigurðardóttir 
Prime Minister of Iceland 
Stjornarradshusinu vid Laekjartorg  
150 Reykjavik  
Iceland 
 
 
Dear Prime Minister Sigurðardóttir, 
  
Congratulations on the historic and far-reaching changes you have brought to Iceland. I would also like to congratulate you on 
your recent marriage to Jonina Leosdottir.  
  
You are indeed a role model for supporters of human rights and marriage equality worldwide.  
 
I am writing to you on behalf of Australian Marriage Equality. We are the only Australian organisation devoted entirely to 
achieving marriage equality, and the largest gay and lesbian human rights organisation in the Australia. 
  
As I am sure you are aware, Australia has a new Prime Minister, and its first female Prime Minister, Julia Gillard.  The purpose of 
this letter is to respectfully request that you write to our new Prime Minister expressing your views on the importance of 
marriage equality, both for your nation as a whole and for same-sex partners and their families. Such a letter would make a 
historic contribution to the campaign for same-sex marriage in Australia. 
  
Prime Minister Julia Gillard can be contacted at:  
  
The Hon. Julia Gillard 
Prime Minister of Australia 
PO Box 6022 
House of Representatives 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
 
Email: Julia.Gillard.MP@aph.gov.au 
 
Fax: +61262734100 
 
Again, congratulations on your historic achievements and I look forward to your response.  
 
Respectfully yours,  
 
 
  
Alex Greenwich 
National Convener  
Australian Marriage Equality 
Email: alex@australianmarriageequality.com 
Phone: +61421316335 
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